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ABHP Holds Summer Meeting

The American Board of Health Physics (ABHP) held its summer meeting in Washington, DC, just prior to
the 2004 Annual Health Physics Society Meeting. At that meeting, the Board elected officers for the

calendar year 2005.

The Board expresses its appreciation to all those CHPs who give of their time to further the certification pro-
cess.

The incoming Board officers are:

• Chair Mary Birch
• Vice Chair Jim Willison
• Secretary Shawn Googins
• Parliamentarian Jerry Hiatt

At the meeting, the Board also approved new
members for the Part I and Part II Panel of Examin-
ers. The new Part I Panel members are:

• Beth Hilt
• Anthony Huffert
• Michael Hinz
• Victoria Morris

The new Part II Panel members are:

• Camille Abboud
• Casper Sun
• Patrick LaFrate, Jr.
• Richard Balenge
• John Buddenbaum

The Panel Officers for 2005 are:

• Part I Chair George MacDurmon
• Part I Vice Chair Joe Greco

• Part II Chair Michael Stabin
• Part II Vice Chair Govind Rao


